From: Cohen, Sheri 
Sent: Monday, June 09, 2014 4:37 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Stagg, Kendall
Subject: FW: Optional HIA Training: Travel Support Award

Hi Steve.  

I am writing to confirm that I attended a training for Health Impact Assessments at the Pew Charitable Trust on May 28, 2014.  Pew provided a subsidy to the Illinois Public Health Institute and my travel (plane and ground transportation) and one-night lodging was covered through them.  Breakfast and lunch was provided for all members of the training, as well as some appetizers at the reception.  I accepted no gifts during this training.  The Commissioner approved this travel prior to the trip.

Thank you.

Sheri Cohen
